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AFTER THE FIRE

A group of seven University of Adelaide students
recently visited the Larapinta Trail in the Northern
Territory to help repair damage caused by recent
bushfires. The students are studying business,
economics and law — but for eight days they had a
radical change of scene, camping out in the centre of
Australia. The trek is a new partnership between the
university’s Professions Student Ambassador Program,
Trek Larapinta and the NT Parks and Wildlife
Commission. Student experience co-ordinator Kim
Burdett says the program opened her eyes to the array
of opportunities and contributions people can make in
the region. “It’s important for the youth of today, our
future leaders, to see and experience different aspects
of our country and community; to have an impact
and to make a difference is incredibly fulfilling.” The
university is planning multiple trips in 2013.




